
 

18/09/2020 

Notice 
Ref notification issued by Directorate of Higher Education regarding 

nomination under the scheme ‘Award for College lecturers’ for the 

year 2020-21 (Available on the College website). All the teaching 

staff members who are eligible under the scheme are requested to 

apply as per guidelines contained and required documents in 

Administrative Office on or before 15
th

 October, 2020. 

 

 
(Dr. Payal Mago) 

Principal 

  


